Jocelyn Gonzalez-Thies

From: Rifaat Dayem <rifaatd@icloud.com>

Sent: Saturday, July 22, 2023 2:48 PM

To: pbscommissions

Cc: Victor Simon Mendocino County
Subject: CASE#: CDP_2021-0051

CASE#: CDP_2021-0051
DATE FILED: 11/2/2021

OWNER: COUNTY OF MENDOCINO, DEPT. OF TRANSPORTATIONAPPLICANT: AT&T CALIFORNIA ATTN: BERNIE
SOPP

['have lived on Navarro Ridge Rd for over 20 years. My land extends for about 1/4 mile on the north side
of the road starting one mile up from Route 1. Part of it is in the Coastal Zone. The new poles for the fiber
optic link on this beautiful road are unsightly. They transform this part of the road to a scene totally
inconsistent with what the Coastal Zone vision is all about.

In my youth [ worked at Bell Labs, which was a premier research and development center for the former
nationwide AT&T. The new AT&T used to be Pacific Bell. I hope that the new AT&T will strive to
maintain the sense of excellence of the old AT&T, and take pride in doing the right thing. I hope that we
can all join in protecting the environment so we can all continue enjoying the serene beauty of this area.

Thank you,

Rifaat Dayem, 32532 Navarro Ridge Rd, Albion CA



